
Workshop  focuses  on  weed
identification
Truckee River Watershed Council is providing lunch for people
who attend the April 23 weed warrior workshop.

The River-Friendly Landscaping/Weed Warriors Lunch & Learn is
from noon-1:30pm and the Weed Warriors Weed Identification
Workshop is from 1:30-3:30pm.

The event is at Cedar House Sport Hotel, 10918 Brockway Road,
Truckee.

This  is  intended  for  BMP  contractors  and  landscape
professionals serving the Truckee area. Information will focus
on implementation of river-friendly landscaping measures.

CATT members will be placed on a list of area contractors that
is provided to river-friendly landscaping participants.

For  more  information  or  to  register,  contact  Jeannette
Halderman at jhalderman@truckeeriverwc.org or 530.550.8760.
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